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Drinking Water Week Proclamation 
 

On April 26, 2010, Mayor Donna Olson met with Stoughton Utilities’ certified 

waterworks operators to proclaim May 2-8, 2010 as Drinking Water Week in Stoughton, 

Wisconsin, and to urge all citizens to recognize the contributions of our Stoughton Utilities 

employees for one hundred and twenty-four years of dedicated service.  The Stoughton Water 

Utility was founded in 1886.  Stoughton Utilities will host an open house on Tuesday, May 4, 

2010 from 1:00 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. at their office at 600 S. Fourth Street to commemorate Drinking 

Water Week. 

 

Pictured with Mayor Donna Olson are certified waterworks operators Sean Grady, Bob 

Kardasz, Brian Erickson, Chip Vike, Marty Seffens, Phil Linnerud and Scott Grady 

 


